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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This has been a busy week in school.  Firstly, a big well done 

to our Year 2 children who have worked very hard to complete 

their KS1 SATs this week. Their reading paper was very  

challenging, but they all put 100% in to it. Well done Year 2. 

We are proud of you.   

 

Our oldest children have visited the Harry Potter Experience 

today as part of their, ‘Heroes and Villains’ topic. I’m sure that 

they will all have a brilliant time and will sleep well  

tonight after their early start! 

 

Finally, a reminder that the last school day for the  

children is today Thursday 24th May. School will be closed 

on Friday 25th May and Monday 4th June for staff training. 

We reopen at 8.45am on Tuesday 5th June 2017. 
 

Have a lovely, restful week with your families. Hopefully, the 

sun will continue to shine! 

 

Best wishes, 

Lisa Gillam 

  

 

 

 

Friday 25th May - Teacher Training Day - School closed 
Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June - Half Term Holiday 
Monday 4th June - Teacher Training Day - School closed 

Monday 18th June- KS1 Sports Day 
Tuesday 19th June - KS2 Sports Day 

Wednesday 27th June - Nursery Trip to Cannock Chase 

Parent Workshops 
 

Years 6 will soon be holding Parent Workshops  
on Tuesday 12th June  at 9am. 

Parents are invited into school to find out how to best support  
their child(ren) at home. 

 
Every child will need an adult to support them with their work. This can 

be a parent/grandparent/uncle/aunt/older brother or sister/family 
friend.   

 
Thank you for your support 

Sports Day 
 

One of the most exciting events of the Summer Term, Sports Day, is fast  
approaching! We would like to invite you to come along and support the children 
with lots of enthusiasm and your loudest cheers!  
 

- Sports Day for Key Stage 1 will be held on Monday 18th June in our  
playground at 1.30pm 
 
- Sports Day for Key Stage 2 will be held on Tuesday 19th June at the Oak 
House at 10.00am. 
 

Please ensure your child has extra to drink, however class  
water bottles will be available on that day.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at our Sports Day to support 
the children as they participate in this fun and enjoyable 


